PORT CITY WOMEN'S BOWLING CLUB

Tuesday 13 October 2020

Weekly News

Sadly the flag was at half-mast today as a mark of mourning and respect for our long term member Debbie Amor. Debbie was a former President and a Championship Bowler. The Women's Club held a minutes silence in her honour. She will be missed.

The First round of our Minors Competition began today and it was a great learning curve for our newer players. Thanks to our umpire Ann Hughes and the match committee for putting in so much effort to help make the day a great success. The semi-final will be played this Thursday 15 October and the final next Tuesday 20 October.

Club triples starts on the 27 October. Entries close next week 20 October.

Club coaching is still available on request. Carol White is coaching beginners at all levels on Thursday mornings from 9.30 am. Also for the more advanced from 9.30 Sunday mornings and Margaret Doyle is available on request Friday mornings from 9.30am.

Jackpot: The Jackpot was not won by the minor singles players on Rink 10.

50 Club: J Barry, R Biddle, P Morrison.

Raffles: P Light, S Devine, F Green, J Stevens, L Palmer

Lucky Numbers: M Tapscott, B Barrett, C Tyler, S Smith, K Stewart, D Franklin

Port City Womens Bowling Club is sponsored by



Happy Bowling, Jill Curtis Publicity Officer

Editor's Note:

Rest in Peace Debbie - <u>click here</u> for some photos of Debbie from the bowls photo album.